
National Grid Electricity Transmission is consulting on proposals to reinforce the 
high-voltage electricity transmission network to carry clean green energy between 
the North of England and the Midlands and between the Midlands and the South. 
Our proposals are part of The Great Grid Upgrade – the largest overhaul of the grid 
in generations to connect more renewable energy to homes and businesses.

Our first stage of consultation will run from 18 January until 13 March 2024.

It is important that we hear the views of local people. Knowing what matters to you,  
matters to us.
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To find out more about our proposals, our public information events, online webinars,  
and how to provide feedback you can:

View our project website: nationalgrid.com/g-w  
(scan the QR code to be taken directly there)
Call us: 0800 0129 153 (lines open Monday to Friday, 9am-5:30am)
Email us: contact@g-w.nationalgrid.com
Write to us: Freepost G TO W (no stamp or further address details required)
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